Dear Township Board,

I am writing to let you know that I will be retiring from my employment at the township on March 29, 2024. Though I'm sad to go, I look forward to spending more time traveling and crossing things off my bucket list!

I want to thank everyone for the memories and opportunities I have enjoyed. I've worked here for 33 years and have made many friends, lasting memories, and hope to continue that even though I won't be around the township as much. I've been involved in so many township programs...the fire department, EMS, Parks and Rec, cemetery, the water and sewer departments...that it's going to be hard to seperate myself from them and you, but I want to, again, thank everyone that I worked so closely with.

Finally, I would like to invite you to my retirement celebration! We are going to have a small celebration at the lumberjack starting at 5pm if you would care to join us. Saturday the 30 th

Sincerely,

Peter K. TenEyck

Peter X. Ten Eyck